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17th November 2023 

Dear Families 

 

I am sorry to inform you that Mr Francis continues to be unwell and will not be 

returning to school this term. Also, for your information, in the absence of Mr 

Francis, Miss Finch is now the Designated Safeguarding Lead and Miss Ferguson 

the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead. 

 

I must also let you know that our TA, Mrs King, will be off for the next few weeks 

as she has some planned treatment. I am sure you join us all in wishing her well 

and a speedy recovery. 

 

As I am sure you can already see the whole St Levan team, staff and governors 

are working together to ensure the continued smooth running of the school at 

this busy time of year. We are fortunate to have the continued support of the 

Local Authority, if required, and also our colleagues in other PET schools 

(Penwith Educational Trust). 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your continued 

support and we look forward to seeing you very soon at the Christmas Market 

(2nd December) and the Christmas play at The Acorn (7th December).   

 

Many thanks 

 

Sharon Brolly (Chair of Governors) 


